Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Housing and Community Development
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Florida Building Commission has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Mr. Joseph Herrmann on behalf of Arroyo Enterprises, Inc. (Petitioner) on March 17, 2008. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition: It was assigned the number DCA08-DEC-087. The Commission determined that the Florida Building Code, Residential Volume (2007) allows a sunroom to be built as partially enclosed, but requires all categories of sunrooms containing glazing to be shuttered, unless they are constructed under roofs or decks and are separated from the building interior by a wall with all openings in the separating wall protected in accordance with section R301.2.1.2.

A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Paula P. Ford, Commission Clerk, Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100.
